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Wine Tourism Destination Management and Marketing Nov 07 2020 The book provides a
holistic approach to wine destination management and marketing by bringing together
wine tourism research with research in wine and destination management. Chapters are
contributed by numerous international authors offering an international and
multidisciplinary perspective. The book combines fresh research approaches with
international industry examples and case studies in the following key topics:
understanding demand of wine destinations; New approaches and practices of wine
destination marketing; innovation and design of wine destination experiences and
wine routes; planning and development of wine destinations. The book analyses wine
destination management and marketing issues from the perspectives of the various
stakeholders of wine destinations (e.g. tourists, cellar doors, wine tourism firms,
destination managers, wine associations and networks). The book is equally valuable
to researchers and industry professionals alike.
Gujarat University Ph.D. Entrance Test-Research Aptitude Section Common For All
Streams eBook Aug 17 2021 SGN.The Gujarat University Ph.D. Entrance Test-Research

Aptitude Section Common For All Streams eBook Covers Study Material And Objective
Questions With Answers.
Using Research Instruments Jul 28 2022 This practical, jargon-free, user-friendly
guide to the most appropriate use of research instruments provides 'real' examples
used in actual projects by practitioners of social and educational research.
Malware Forensics Field Guide for Windows Systems May 26 2022 Malware Forensics
Field Guide for Windows Systems is a handy reference that shows students the
essential tools needed to do computer forensics analysis at the crime scene. It is
part of Syngress Digital Forensics Field Guides, a series of companions for any
digital and computer forensic student, investigator or analyst. Each Guide is a
toolkit, with checklists for specific tasks, case studies of difficult situations,
and expert analyst tips that will aid in recovering data from digital media that
will be used in criminal prosecution. This book collects data from all methods of
electronic data storage and transfer devices, including computers, laptops, PDAs and
the images, spreadsheets and other types of files stored on these devices. It is
specific for Windows-based systems, the largest running OS in the world. The authors
are world-renowned leaders in investigating and analyzing malicious code. Chapters
cover malware incident response - volatile data collection and examination on a live
Windows system; analysis of physical and process memory dumps for malware artifacts;
post-mortem forensics - discovering and extracting malware and associated artifacts
from Windows systems; legal considerations; file identification and profiling
initial analysis of a suspect file on a Windows system; and analysis of a suspect
program. This field guide is intended for computer forensic investigators, analysts,
and specialists. A condensed hand-held guide complete with on-the-job tasks and
checklists Specific for Windows-based systems, the largest running OS in the world
Authors are world-renowned leaders in investigating and analyzing malicious code
Encyclopedia of Case Study Research Sep 05 2020 Case study research has a long
history within the natural sciences, social sciences, and humanities, dating back to
the early 1920's. At first it was a useful way for researchers to make valid
inferences from events outside the laboratory in ways consistent with the rigorous
practices of investigation inside the lab. Over time, case study approaches garnered
interest in multiple disciplines as scholars studied phenomena in context. Despite
widespread use, case study research has received little attention among the
literature on research strategies. The Encyclopedia of Case Study Research provides
a compendium on the important methodological issues in conducting case study
research and explores both the strengths and weaknesses of different paradigmatic
approaches. These two volumes focus on the distinctive characteristics of case study
research and its place within and alongside other research methodologies. Key
Features Presents a definition of case study research that can be used in different
fields of study Describes case study as a research strategy rather than as a single
tool for decision making and inquiry Guides rather than dictates, readers'
understanding and applications of case study research Includes a critical summary in
each entry, which raises additional matters for reflection Makes case study relevant
to researchers at various stages of their careers, across philosophic divides, and
throughout diverse disciplines Key Themes Academic Disciplines Case Study Research
Design Conceptual Issues Data Analysis Data Collection Methodological Approaches
Theoretical Traditions Theory Development and Contributions From Case Study Research
Types of Case Study Research
Linux Malware Incident Response Mar 31 2020 This Practitioner's Guide is designed
to help digital investigators identify malware on a Linux computer system, collect
volatile (and relevant nonvolatile) system data to further investigation, and
determine the impact malware makes on a subject system, all in a reliable,
repeatable, defensible, and thoroughly documented manner.
Completing Your Qualitative Dissertation Apr 24 2022 Addressing the key challenges
facing doctoral students, this text fills a gap in qualitative literature by

offering comprehensive guidance and practical tools for navigating each step in the
qualitative dissertation journey, including the planning, research, and writing
phases. Author Linda Dale Bloomberg blends the conceptual, theoretical, and
practical, so that the book becomes a dissertation in action—a logical and cohesive
explanation and illustration of content and process. The Fifth Edition includes a
greater focus on how qualitative traditions or genres can encompass a critical
social justice agenda, and this broader coverage allows the book to have wider
application for dissertation work within the constantly evolving field of
qualitative inquiry. This edition also addresses some significant changes in the
field that have come about since the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic, impacting how
to conduct dissertation research both ethically and credibly by adopting new and
innovative methods and approaches. A greater focus on ethics, rigor, researcher
positionality, and reflexivity is highlighted and interwoven throughout.
Sociology Jul 24 2019 Building upon the success of previous editions, this fully
revised edition of Sociology lays the foundations for understanding sociology in
Australia. The depth and breadth of the book ensures its value not only for firstyear students, but for sociology majors requiring on-going reference to a range of
theoretical perspectives and current debates. This fifth Australian edition
continues to build on the book’s reputation for coverage, clarity and content,
drawing upon the work of leading Australian sociologists as well as engaging with
global social trends and sociological developments.
NASA Formal Methods Jul 04 2020 This book constitutes the proceedings of the 10th
International Symposium on NASA Formal Methods, NFM 2018, held in Newport News, VA,
USA, in April 2018. The 24 full and 7 short papers presented in this volume were
carefully reviewed and selected from 92 submissions. The papers focus on formal
techniques and other approaches for software assurance, their theory, current
capabilities and limitations, as well as their potential application to aerospace,
robotics, and other NASA-relevant safety-critical systems during all stages of the
software life-cycle.
Andhra University Visakhapatnam Ph.D. Entrance Test: Research Aptitude & Research
Methodology Ebook-PDF Jul 16 2021 SGN. The Ebook Andhra University Visakhapatnam
Ph.D. Entrance Test: Research Aptitude & Research Methodology Covers Study Material
Plus Objective Questions With Answers.
Relational Analysis Oct 31 2022
Frontier and Innovation in Future Computing and Communications Nov 27 2019 IT
technology engineering changes everyday life, especially in Computing and
Communications. The goal of this book is to further explore the theoretical and
practical issues of Future Computing and Communications. It also aims to foster new
ideas and collaboration between researchers and practitioners.
The Gift of Water Mar 24 2022 "Pierre Bourdieu conceptualizes the social as an
economy. With an empirical example of free water transfers between 'water rich' and
'water poor' neighbours, this book demonstrates the relevance of moral
considerations in habitualized everyday practice. Using Luc Boltanski's work on
Justifications, the analysis introduces economic imperfection into Bourdieu's
'perfect' Economy of Symbolic Goods. By presenting a Poltiical Ecology of the
neighbourly waterscape from the perspective of water consumers, this book is a
scientific plea for a holistic analysis of water beyond the scale of policy
making"--Publisher's description.
Static Analysis May 14 2021 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
24th International Static Analysis Symposium, SAS 2017, held in New York, NY, USA,
in August/September 2017. The 22 papers presented in this volume were carefully
reviewed and selected from 50 submissions. The papers cover various aspects of the
presentation of theoretical, practical, and applicational advances in area of static
analysis that is recognized as a fundamental tool for program verification, bug
detection, compiler organization, program understanding, and software maintenance.

Interpersonal Communication Feb 08 2021
Rutgers Law Journal Jun 02 2020
Applying Relational Sociology Aug 29 2022 Edited by François Depelteau and
Christopher Powell, this volume and its companion, Conceptualizing Relational
Sociology: Ontological and Theoretical Issues, addresses fundamental questions about
what relational sociology is and how it works.
Mumbai University Ph.D. Entrance Test-Research Aptitude Section Common For All
Streams E Book Jun 14 2021 SGN.The E Book Mumbai University Ph.D. Entrance TestResearch Aptitude Section Common For All Streams Covers Objective Questions Asked In
Various Competitive Exams And Brief Theory.
Unconscionability in European Private Financial Transactions Sep 25 2019 Given the
unprecedented recent turmoil on financial markets we now face radically challenged,
'post-Lehmann' assumptions on protecting the vulnerable in financial transactions.
This collection of essays explores conceptions of, and responses to,
unconscionability and similar notions across Europe with specific reference to
financial transactions. It presents a detailed analysis of concepts of
unconscionability in Europe against a backdrop of Commission initiatives aimed,
variously, at securing a single market in financial services, producing greater
coherence in EC consumer protection law and consolidating European private law. This
analysis illustrates, for example, that concepts of unconscionability depend on
context and can be shaped by a variety of factors. It also illustrates that
jurisdictions may choose to respond to questions of unconscionability through a
variety of legal instruments located in different branches of the law rather than
through a single doctrine. Thus this collection illuminates many of the obstacles
facing harmonisation in this area.
Qualitative Data Analysis Oct 19 2021 Lecturers/instructors only - request a free
digital inspection copy here Written by an experienced researcher in the field of
qualitative methods, this dynamic new book provides a definitive introduction to
analysing qualitative data. It is a clear, accessible and practical guide to each
stage of the process, including: - Designing and managing qualitative data for
analysis - Working with data through interpretive, comparative, pattern and
relational analyses - Developing explanatory theory and coherent conclusions, based
on qualitative data. The book pairs theoretical discussion with practical advice
using a host of examples from diverse projects across the social sciences. It
describes data analysis strategies in actionable steps and helpfully links to the
use of computer software where relevant. This is an exciting new addition to the
literature on qualitative data analysis and a must-read for anyone who has
collected, or is preparing to collect, their own data. Available with Perusall—an
eBook that makes it easier to prepare for class Perusall is an award-winning eBook
platform featuring social annotation tools that allow students and instructors to
collaboratively mark up and discuss their SAGE textbook. Backed by research and
supported by technological innovations developed at Harvard University, this process
of learning through collaborative annotation keeps your students engaged and makes
teaching easier and more effective. Learn more.
Decision-making for New Product Development in Small Businesses Oct 07 2020 What
goes on in a small firm that lives or dies by its capacity to innovate? How are
decisions made on new product development, and how does that feed into the
ecological, social and financial sustainability of the firm? This book answers the
questions through an in-depth look at a small business that manufactures high-end
carpet yarn. Using advanced analytical techniques to interrogate rich qualitative
data, the book draws together established theories of decision-making and new
product development, coupled with thinking about business sustainability to improve
our understanding of this important area of business practice. The book further
reinforces the importance and role of organizational learning in organizational
decision-making, based on novel analysis of empirically developed qualitative data.

Theoretical and Methodological Approaches to Social Sciences and Knowledge
Management Jan 10 2021 This is a unique and groundbreaking collection of questions
and answers coming from higher education institutions on diverse fields and across a
wide spectrum of countries and cultures. It creates routes for further innovation,
collaboration amidst the Sciences (both Natural and Social), the Humanities, and the
private and public sectors of society. The chapters speak across sociocultural
concerns, education, welfare and artistic sectors under the common desire for direct
responses in more effective ways by means of interaction across societal structures.
The Relational Catalog Jan 28 2020 From the relational model to independent
relationship: the holistic database
From Network Structure to Policy Design in Water Protection Jun 22 2019 The book
examines a new concern in water quality policy, namely aquatic micropollutants.
Micropollutants are chemicals detected in small concentrations in waterbodies today,
originating from pharmaceuticals, cosmetics, or detergents, among others. Since the
regulation of micropollutants is a fairly new issue, it has been largely neglected
in social sciences. However, the search for appropriate solutions is of high
political relevance at both the national and international levels, with many open
questions arising that concern the most adequate governance structures and steering
mechanisms. Solutions suitable for classical, macro-pollutants, such as nutrients,
do not necessarily apply to micropollutants because of the diversity of compounds
and sources, and for technical, financial, and societal reasons. The book addresses
this knowledge gap by investigating the steering mechanisms at hand and their
prospect for problem solving. In this regard, the research provides a systematic
depiction and comparison of policy designs in place for the reduction of
micropollutants in the Rhine basin. Moreover, the study yields insights into the
governance structures in place, into actors’ responsibilities and constellations,
and policy processes regarding micropollutants. The study is furthermore embedded
into broader theoretical questions of policy research. More precisely, this research
is a contribution to policy analysis that aims to achieve more optimal policy
results by providing for a better understanding of the nature of policy designs and
the social mechanisms behind the choice of them. Despite the intrinsic aim of policy
analysis at contributing to more optimal policy outcomes, there remains a lack of
research regarding analytical tools that enable an ex-ante assessment of policy
designs’ problem-solving abilities. To explore such a research path, this book
proposes a novel index of policy comprehensiveness for quantifying the prospective
performance of policy designs in alleviating an underlying policy issue, e.g.
reducing pollutants in waters. Furthermore, the book uncovers the social mechanisms
behind policymaking and turns to the question: In which social settings is it
possible to achieve a comprehensive policy design? Compared to purely micro-level
explanations, the advantage of the network approach is that it goes beyond the mere
aggregation of policy actors’ attributes by taking into consideration actors’
interdependencies. In order to take the network approach seriously, the study
systematically links the structure of a policy network with comprehensive policy
designs. Network concepts, such as coalition structure, interconnectedness, and
belief similarity, are employed from policy change research here in order to explore
the link between structural network characteristics and comprehensive policy design.
By studying how network structures affect policy design, the book critically
examines the explanatory value of the network approach.
The Relational View of Economics Mar 12 2021 This book contributes to the
development of a relational view of economics. Bringing together experts from
various disciplines, it offers an interdisciplinary perspective on the study of
relational transactions. In contrast to discrete market transactions as a
traditional subject of economic discourse, the book analyses the role of relational
transactions in the study of economic phenomena. The contributing authors address
topics such as global intra- and inter-company networks, intersectoral stakeholder

management, relational contracts, and transcultural management approaches.
Accordingly, the book makes an important contribution to an emerging field of
research.
International Handbook of Psychological Well-Being in Children and Adolescents Sep
29 2022 This handbook addresses universal developmental and cultural factors
contributing to child and adolescent mental health and well-being across the globe.
It examines sociocultural contexts of development and identifies children's and
adolescents' perspectives as critical to understanding and promoting their
psychological well-being. It details the Promoting Psychological Well-Being Globally
project’s methodology for data collection and analysis, provides cross-cultural
analyses of its findings, and offers a practical model for clinicians and other
professionals seeking to apply this knowledge to real-life settings. Featured topics
include: Sexual health, gender roles, and psychological well-being in India.
Psychological well-being as a new educational boundary in Italy. Mapping
psychological well-being in Romania. Youth perspectives on contributing factors to
psychological well-being in Sri Lanka. Culturally specific res ilience and
vulnerability in Tanzania. Longing for a balanced life – the voices of ChineseAmerican/immigrant youth in the United States. The International Handbook of
Psychological Well-Being in Children and Adolescents: Bridging the Gaps Between
Theory, Research, and Practice is an invaluable resources for researchers,
clinicians, scientist-practitioners, and graduate students in child and school
psychology, social work, public health, positive psychology, educational policy and
politics, and maternal and child health.
The Embodied Analyst May 02 2020 2015 Gradiva Award Winner The Embodied Analyst
brings together the history of embodied analysis found in the work of Freud and
Reich and contemporary relational analysis, particularly as influenced by infant
research. By integrating the ‘old’ embodied and the ‘new’ relational traditions, the
book contributes to a new clinical perspective focusing on form and process rather
than content and structure – the ‘how’, rather than the ‘what’ and the ‘why’. This
perspective is characterised by a focus on movement, emotional interaction and the
therapists own bodily experience in the analytic encounter. Jon Sletvold presents a
user-friendly approach to embodied experience, providing the history, theory,
training and practice of embodied experience and expression as a way of expanding
clinical attention. Starting with a Spinozan view of the embodied mind, Part One:
History of Embodied Psychoanalysis presents an overview of the history of the field
in the works of Freud and Reich as well as a look at the Norwegian Character
Analytic tradition . Part Two: Conceptual Framework and Clinical Guidelines explains
how clinical interaction can be navigated based on the embodied concepts of
subjectivity, intersubjectivity and reflexivity. Part Three: Embodied Training and
Supervision presents innovative approaches to training in emotional communication
inspired by the performing arts. The book ends with a consideration of the embodied
analyst in the 21st century consulting room. Capturing key aspects of a transitional
movement in the development of psychoanalysis and psychotherapy, The Embodied
Analyst is ideal for those working and training in psychoanalysis and psychotherapy.
Invitation to Qualitative Fieldwork Jan 22 2022 Social work profession has
developed five specializations for education, training and practice. These five
specializations cover all the fields of social work for employment and selfemployment. Students are seen undergoing fieldwork training in their respective
specialized fields without any reference of relevant literature for all these years.
They are seen learning in the practical situations only with the help of oral
instructions of the faculty and agency supervisors. The present book would be useful
to impart field work training in the specialized fields work training in the
specialized fields which would assist the schools of social work to prepare the
perfect trained manpower to serve the NGOs, Gos and Cos, organizations,
institutions, offices and the society at large.

Law's Relations Dec 21 2021 Jennifer Nedelsky claims that we must rethink our
notion of autonomy, rejecting the usual vocabulary of control, boundaries and
individual rights. If we understand that we are fundamentally in relation to others,
she argues, we will recognize that we become autonomous with others.
Relational Sociology Jun 26 2022 ‘Simultaneous invention’ has become commonplace in
the natural sciences, but is still virtually unknown within the sphere of social
science. The convergence of two highly compatible versions of Critical Realism from
two independent sources is a striking exception. Pierpaolo Donati’s Relational
Sociology develops ‘upwards’ from sociology into a Realist meta-theory, unlike Roy
Baskhar’s philosophy of science that works ‘downwards’ and ‘underlabours’ for the
social sciences. This book systematically introduces Donati’s Relational Sociology
to an English readership for the first time since he began to advance his approach
thirty years ago. In this eagerly awaited book, Pierpaolo Donati shifts the focus of
sociological theory onto the relational order at all levels. He argues that society
is constituted by the relations people create with one another, their emergent
properties and powers, and internal and external causal effects. Relational
Sociology provides a distinctive variant upon the Realist theoretical conspectus,
especially because of its ability to account for social integration. It will
stimulate debate amongst realists themselves and, of course, with the adversaries of
realism. It is a valuable new resource for students of social theory and practising
social theorists.
Generative Mechanisms Transforming the Social Order Apr 12 2021 This volume
examines how generative mechanisms emerge in the social order and their
consequences. It does so in the light of finding answers to the general question
posed in this book series: Will Late Modernity be replaced by a social formation
that could be called Morphogenic Society? This volume clarifies what a ‘generative
mechanism’ is, to achieve a better understanding of their social origins, and to
delineate in what way such mechanisms exert effects within a current social
formation, either stabilizing it or leading to changes potentially replacing it .
The book explores questions about conjuncture, convergence and countervailing
effects of morphogenetic mechanisms in order to assess their impact. Simultaneously,
it looks at how products of positive feedback intertwine with the results of
(morphostatic) negative feedback. This process also requires clarification,
especially about the conditions under which morphostasis prevails over morphogenesis
and vice versa. It raises the issue as to whether their co-existence can be other
than short-lived. The volume addresses whether or not there also is a process of
‘morpho-necrosis’, i.e. the ultimate demise of certain morphostatic mechanisms, such
that they cannot ‘recover’. The book concludes that not only are generative
mechanisms required to explain associations between variables involved in the
replacement of Late Modernity by Morphogenic Society, but they are also robust
enough to account for cases and times when such variables show no significant
correlations.
Static Analysis Feb 20 2022 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
16th International Symposium on Static Analysis, SAS 2010, held in Perpignan, France
in September 2010. The conference was co-located with 3 affiliated workshops: NSAD
2010 (Workshop on Numerical and Symbolic Abstract Domains), SASB 2010 (Workshop on
Static Analysis and Systems Biology) and TAPAS 2010 (Tools for Automatic Program
Analysis). The 22 revised full papers presented together with 4 invited talks were
carefully reviewed and selected from 58 submissions. The papers address all aspects
of static analysis including abstract domains, bug detection, data flow analysis,
logic programming, systems analysis, type inference, cache analysis, flow analysis,
verification, abstract testing, compiler optimization and program verification.
Contracting and Contract Law in the Age of Artificial Intelligence Dec 29 2019 This
book provides original, diverse, and timely insights into the nature, scope, and
implications of Artificial Intelligence (AI), especially machine learning and

natural language processing, in relation to contracting practices and contract law.
The chapters feature unique, critical, and in-depth analysis of a range of topical
issues, including how the use of AI in contracting affects key principles of
contract law (from formation to remedies), the implications for autonomy, consent,
and information asymmetries in contracting, and how AI is shaping contracting
practices and the laws relating to specific types of contracts and sectors. The
contributors represent an interdisciplinary team of lawyers, computer scientists,
economists, political scientists, and linguists from academia, legal practice,
policy, and the technology sector. The chapters not only engage with salient
theories from different disciplines, but also examine current and potential realworld applications and implications of AI in contracting and explore feasible legal,
policy, and technological responses to address the challenges presented by AI in
this field. The book covers major common and civil law jurisdictions, including the
EU, Italy, Germany, UK, US, and China. It should be read by anyone interested in the
complex and fast-evolving relationship between AI, contract law, and related areas
of law such as business, commercial, consumer, competition, and data protection
laws.
Verification, Model Checking, and Abstract Interpretation Aug 05 2020 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 12th International Conference on
Verification, Model Checking, and Abstract Interpretation, VMCAI 2011, held in
Austin, TX, USA, in January 2011, co-located with the Symposium on Principles of
Programming Languages, POPL 2011. The 24 revised full papers presented together with
4 invited talks were carefully reviewed and selected from 71 initial submissions.
The papers showcases state-of-the-art research in areas such as verification, model
checking, abstract interpretation and address any programming paradigm, including
concurrent, constraint, functional, imperative, logic and object-oriented
programming. Further topics covered are static analysis, deductive methods, program
certification, debugging techniques, abstract domains, type systems, and
optimization.
An Introduction to Information Systems Oct 26 2019 A clear, student-friendly and
engaging introduction to how information technology is used in business. Featuring
several case studies, video interviews, thorough pedagogy and completely up-to-date
chapters, this textbook will be a core resource for undergraduate students of
Business Information Systems, a compulsory module in business degrees.
Davanagere University-Davanagere Ph.D. Entrance Test-Research Aptitude Section
Common For All Streams eBook Sep 17 2021 SGN.The eBook Davanagere UniversityDavanagere Ph.D. Entrance Test-Research Aptitude Section Common For All Streams
Covers Study Material Plus Objective Questions With Answers On Research Aptitude
Subject.
Knowledge-Based Software Engineering Feb 29 2020 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 11th Joint Conference on Knowledge-Based Software-Engineering,
JCKBSE 2014, held in Volgograd, Russia, in September 2014. The 59 full and 3 short
papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 197 submissions. The
papers are organized in topical sections on methodology and tools for knowledge
discovery and data mining; methods and tools for software engineering education;
knowledge technologies for semantic web and ontology engineering; knowledge-based
methods and tools for testing, verification and validation, maintenance and
evolution; natural language processing, image analysis and recognition; knowledgebased methods and applications in information security, robotics and navigation;
decision support methods for software engineering; architecture of knowledge-based
systems, including intelligent agents and softbots; automating software design and
synthesis; knowledge management for business processes, workflows and enterprise
modeling; knowledge-based methods and applications in bioscience, medicine and
justice; knowledge-based requirements engineering, domain analysis and modeling;
intelligent user interfaces and human-machine interaction; lean software

engineering; program understanding, programming knowledge, modeling programs and
programmers.
Journal of Higher Education Outreach and Engagement Aug 24 2019
Generative and Transformational Techniques in Software Engineering III Dec 09 2020
This tutorial book presents revised and extended lecture notes for a selection of
the contributions presented at the International Summer School on Generative and
Transformational Techniques in Software Engineering (GTTSE 2009), which was held in
Braga, Portugal, in July 2009. The 16 articles comprise 7 long tutorials, 6 short
tutorials and 3 participants contributions; they shed light on the generation and
transformation of programs, data, models, metamodels, documentation, and entire
software systems. The topics covered include software reverse and re-engineering,
model driven engineering, automated software engineering, generic language
technology, and software language engineering.
Research Methodology In Linguistics And Education Nov 19 2021 How do you gain
knowledge? Is it from watching videos, reading books or articles from internet? Is
it from your family, friends, teachers, professors? Is from your own feelings? There
are many ways of collecting and obtaining knowledge and as human living in the era
of 4.0 nowadays, myriad knowledge sources are viral in every place, in every time.
However, how do you know the knowledge, how do you come into a conclusion afrer
deepening your doubt and curiosity?
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